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Gowin K, Ballen K, Ahn KW, et al. Survival following allogeneic transplant
in patients with myelofibrosis. Blood Adv. 2020;4(9):1965-1973.

In “Acknowledgments” on page 1971, National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute (NHLBI) grant
OT3HL147741 should not have been cited. The error has been corrected in the published article.
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